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Thursday 31st October 
We need your help! 
 

We have had another report from a parent of a near miss on Church Lane this morning. Please be extra 
vigilant when you are dropping off or collecting your children and consider the safest route. A vehicle was 
reversing from the grass island this morning rather than driving around the roundabout and came close to 
hitting one of our pupils. We understand the frustrations in trying to get your children to school before 
getting to work but no one wants to get to the point where we are reporting on an actual incident rather 
than a near miss. Please remember the safety of all of our children has to be the ultimate priority at all 
times. 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Please get designing! There is still time to get your designs submitted. 
Can you design a banner that will help keep our local community safe?  
How can you make it attractive so that people look at it and read it? 
What messages do you need to communicate to the reader? 
How can you persuade people to take notice and act? How can you help the message stick in their mind? 
 

If you think you are the designer we are looking for, get your art materials out and start creating! Please 
use half an A4 or A3 sheet (folded in half with long edge to long edge to create a long, thin strip) to create 
your design. If you need some paper to use, please ask me and I will give you some. We have extended the 
deadline. All designs will need to be handed in at the school office by Friday 8th November with your name 
marked clearly on the back. The final design(s) for printing will be voted for by representatives from our 
road safety pupil group, our local community, parents, staff and our parish council. Look out for the 
designs and voting slips. We will do our best to get the banner printed and in place straight away. I look 
forward to seeing your designs! 
 

Thank you in advance for your support with this. We do appreciate that finding somewhere to park safely 
can be difficult but our children’s safety must remain the absolute priority. We would rather you park 
safely and be a few minutes late than create a safety risk for others. 
 

Hello Yellow for World Mental Health Day 
Thank you for your support with this. We raised £102.50! Well done to you all! 
 

Remembrance Day  
Poppies and other merchandise - now on sale in the school office and at breakfast club.  
 

Children in Need  
We will have Pudsey stamped wristbands for sale in school soon. We will only have 100 in school. Don’t 
miss out – first come – first served! £1 each. 
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Diary Dates 

Friday 8th November  Good Work Assembly - 2.50pm in the hall 

Tuesday 12th November  JBs football tournament (some of Y5/6) 

Friday 15th November   Children in Need: Together we can change young lives – info to follow 

Wednesday 20th November Oak Parent Event – invites to follow 

Thursday 21st November Parents’ Evening – all classes – 3.30 to 6.30pm 

Friday 22nd November  FOS Bake Sale  

Tuesday 26th November  Harvest Festival in St Mary’s Church 2.45pm 

Wednesday 27th November – Monday 2nd December  Scholastic Book Fair in school 

Wednesday 27th November Parents Evening – Oak class  3.30 – 5.30pm 

Friday 29th November  Takeover Challenge 

Friday 29th November  Good Work Assembly – 2.50 in the hall 

Wednesday 4th December Chestnut Two Parents Event 3pm in the hall 

Thursday 5th December  Non uniform day – donations of tombola prizes welcomed 

Thursday 5th December  FOS Winter Disco 

Friday 6th December  Good Work Assembly – 2.50 in the hall 

Monday 9th December  Willow Three Class Assembly - 3pm in the hall 

Wednesday 11th December Christmas Services - 9.30am and 5.30pm in St Mary’s Church – please note 
the change of date 

Friday 13th December  Christmas Jumper Day – donations to Save the Children 

Friday 13th December   Farm Kitchen Christmas Lunch (in school) 

Friday 13th December  FOS Christmas Fair 3.30pm – 5.30pm in our school hall 

Tuesday 17th December  Whole school Christmas Lunch at Coningsby Community Centre  

Wednesday 18th December Christmas parties 

Thursday 19th December End of term two 

Watch this space - more Christmas dates to follow! 

Monday 6th January   Back to school 


